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October 5, 2010 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact: Scott Marshall, Exec. Dir. 
 
 

The Beaufort County Board of Elections and Registration is pleased to 

announce the availability of in-person absentee voting for the November 2, 

2010 General Election, beginning Wednesday, October 6, 2010 at the office 

of the Beaufort County Board of Elections and Registration at 15 John Galt 

Road, in Beaufort, as well as at our new extension office and absentee 

polling location at 61-B Ulmer Road, in Bluffton.  The Bluffton extension 

office is co-located with the Bluffton Recreation Center.  Both absentee 

polling locations will be open Monday through Friday, from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 

p.m.  On Monday, November 1, 2010, absentee polling locations will be open 

from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.   


